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PRELI14INARY ANNOUNCENENT

The Third International Symposiurn on the Technology and Science of Low-

Speed and Motorless Flight lvill be held during November 1977 at the
NASA Langley Research Center, Hafipton, Virgjnia, under the sponsorshjp

of NASA, and rvith the active co-operatjon of the Soaring Society of
America. The subject fiatter will be generally similar to that of the
first two symposia held at 11.I.T. in 1972 and 1974.

The actual dates and organization of the nteetin! will be set out in a

fonnal announcement to be published ir Tech/Lica1" Sod|ing, f;aaring, and

several other journals in the near future. This announcement \,ril l also

cover the arrangements, if any, for assjsting overceas participants
with travel costs. In the neanwhile, interested persons may contact
the Technical Program Chairman: Perry l,l. Hanson, llail Stop 34J, NASA

Ldngley Research Center, Hampton VA 23665, U.S.A. Telephone Area Code

804,821-2265,

26


